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The draft amendments to be considered June 1, 2023 do not include any substantive 

considerations for historic resources, either individually listed or in a district, even 

though they do include exceptions for statewide goal-related natural resources, 

Willamette River Greenway, and coastal zone protections.  I oppose the loss of 

protections assured by local governments through Statewide Land Use Goal 5.  The 

integrity of historic landmarks and districts are critical to me and to my 

community!  HB 3414 jeopardizes historic protections and design regulations 

statewide. It undermines the long-adopted local review process.  Please exclude 

historic resource protections from the scope of HB 3414. 


